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Thursday	3pm	Next	Stage	–		
(Previously	a	Class	with	Sophie	Luker)	
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Dear	Parents	and	Students,	
	
We	hope	you	all	had	a	lovely	Summer	holiday	and	a	good	break?	
	
As	you	will	know	from	a	previous	communication	sent	out	over	the	weekend	(please	see	the	
attached	communication	in	case	you	haven’t	read	this),	we	are	unexpectedly	down	three	teachers	
for	the	beginning	of	term.	This	means	we	are	all	covering	these	classes	and	it	has	caused	some	
disruption	to	our	timetable	and	classes.		
	
At	the	end	of	last	term	we	sent	you	a	communication	explaining	that	Sophie	Luker	was	moving	to	
the	Germany	to	be	with	her	partner.	The	teacher	who	was	scheduled	and	assigned	to	take	over	this	
class	was	Hayley	Metcalfe.	She	was	one	of	our	new	teachers	who	we	have	known	for	some	time,	
who	very	recently	has	found	herself	happily,	but	unexpectedly	pregnant	and	has	decided	on	the	last	
minute	not	to	take	up	her	position	with	us.	Therefore,	we	have	made	some	timetable	changes	and	
we	are	delighted	to	say	that	Rele	Molapo	will	take	over	this	class.		
	
Rele	is	a	perfect	choice	for	this	class	as	she	has	specialised	in	devising	and	creating	material	for	
presentaion.	Rele	has	just	joined	Centre	Stage	and	we	are	very	happy	to	welcome	her.	We	feel	sure	
that	you	will	continue	to	enjoy	your	classes	with	your	new	teacher	Rele	and	that	you	will	grow	and	
develop	as	a	person	and	that	you	will	acquire	new	and	valuable	skills	and	that	very	soon	you	will	
grow	to	love	your	classes	with	Rele,	in	the	same	way	that	you	did	with	Sophie.	You	will	find	Rele,	an	
energetic,	fun,	nurturing,	and	an	inspiring	Drama,	Acting	&	Devising	facilitator.	
	
We	look	forward	to	seeing	you	all	in	class	on	Thursday	24thAugust	and	Rele	is	especially	looking	
forward	to	meeting	you	all	and	getting	started	over	the	next	few	weeks.	
	
Thank	you	for	your	understanding	in	advance.	
	
	
Very	best	wishes,	
	
	
	
The	Centre	Stage	Team	
	
	
		
	


